

I. LISTENING

Listen to Liam talking about his daily routine. Complete the chart. Use complete sentences.

EA1.1.6.2 Comprendo secuencias relacionadas con hábitos y rutinas.

What does Liam do at...	
6:00 a.m.?	Liam gets up at 6:00 a.m.
7:00 a.m.?	
8:00 a.m.?	
4:00 p.m. on Mondays and Wednesdays?	
4:30 p.m. on Tuesdays and Thursdays?	
9:30 p.m.?	

II. VOCABULARY

a. Liam does some activities during the week. Complete the sentences with the days of the week.

ESA1.1.2.1 Elaboro Oraciones simples

e.g. On Friday, Liam stays at home.

1. From **M** _____ to **F** _____, Liam goes to school.
2. On **T** _____ and **TH** _____, Liam has Piano classes.
3. On Monday and **W** _____, Liam has swimming classes.
4. On **SA** _____, Liam has Art classes.
5. On **SU** _____, Liam shares with his family.

III. STRUCTURE

b. Complete the sentences with the Present simple form of the verbs.

ESAI.1.2.1 Elaboro Oraciones simples

1. Liam gets up. (Get)
2. Liam _____ dressed (Get)
3. Liam _____ a shower. (Have)
4. Liam _____ to school. (Go)
5. Liam _____ school. (Finish)
6. Liam _____ to swimming classes. (Go)
7. Liam _____ homework. (Do)
8. Liam _____ a book. (Read)
9. Liam _____ TV. (Watch)
10. Liam _____ to bed. (Go)

IV. READING



Read about Sophie, Liam's sister and answer the questions. Use complete sentences.

LA1.2.1.3 Comprendo la idea principal en un texto

Sophie is eleven years old and she lives in England. She usually gets up at a quarter to eight, she has a shower, gets dressed and then she brushes her teeth. After that, she has breakfast. For breakfast she usually has milk, toast and orange juice. Then, she brushes her teeth again. Then, she goes to the bus stop to catch the school bus. Classes start at half past eight and finish at half past four. She usually has lunch at the school with her schoolmates at about 12 o'clock. Her best friend is Amy and Sophie always sits next to her at lunch. After school, she returns home and does her homework. After homework, she usually listens to music and watches television. At half past seven it is time for dinner. Then she usually reads a book or shares time with her family. Finally, she goes to bed at about ten o'clock.

Go Getter 1 – Unit 6
Form A
Grading Period: Third



1. Where does Sophie live?

2. What time does Sophie get up?

3. What does she eat for breakfast? (2 pts)

4. What time does she finish school?

5. Where does she have lunch?
